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12th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As part of our cross-curricular work on Toys, Year 1 will be visiting Abbey House Museum in Leeds 
on Tuesday 20th November 2018. The trip will support the National Curriculum areas of History, 
Science Art and Design & Technology.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9.15 a.m. and should return by 3.00 p.m.  
 
The cost of the visit which includes a coach with seatbelts and 1 workshop linked to our topic is 
£8.00. 
 
There is no obligation upon you to contribute and your child will not be treated differently whether you 
contribute or not.  However, I must point out that if insufficient voluntary contributions are made then the visit 
may have to be cancelled.  If you are experiencing any financial hardship at this time and are unable to make 
a voluntary contribution, please do come and discuss the matter, in confidence, with the Headteacher. 
 

As we will be away from school over the lunchtime period, your child will be provided with a 
free packed lunch through the School Meals Service. 
 
If you prefer to provide your child will a packed lunch from home we would ask this is sent in a 
named disposable carrier bag with a drink (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or yoghurts please)   

 

Please do not send any sweets or spending money.   
 
As we will be outside for some of the visit the children will need a warm coat and sensible shoes or 
boots.  School uniform must be worn. 
 
If you are able to help on the day, please let us know on the consent form or parent pay. 
 
 
Please consent and pay by Parent Pay no later than Friday 9th November 2018.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
Mrs Wardell & Miss Gardiner 
Year 1 Teachers 
 

http://www.blakehillprimary.co.uk/


 

                     

IF CONSENT HAS NOT BEEN SUBMITTED ON PARENTPAY – PLEASE COMPLETE 
 
 
ABBEY HOUSE MUSEUM 
 
Year 1 Trip Consent Form 
 
 
I agree to my child _____________________ Class ____________ going on the Abbey House Museum trip 
on Tuesday 20th November 2018. 
 
 
Signed_____________________________________________________________ 
 
 

    I have paid by Parent Pay and enclose the permission slip 

 
    I enclose £8.00 cash/cheque (made payable to Blakehill Primary) 
 

    I will provide my child with a packed lunch from home 

 
    School kitchen to provide a packed lunch for my child  Tuna  Cheese  Ham 
 
My child has an existing medical condition of ______________________ which the school is aware of and a 
pink medication form has previously been completed. 
 
He/she takes _____________________ (medication/inhaler) to treat this condition. 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: If your child will need to take any medication on the day 
(i.e. travel sickness tablet or antibiotics etc) a pink medication form must be completed; this can be obtained 
from the school office. 
 

I wish to be considered as a helper on the trip  
 
Signed_____________________________________Relationship to pupil____________________ 

 

Could you please provide 2 emergency contact numbers for the day. 
 
Name _____________________ no._______________ relationship to child ___________ 
 
 
Name _____________________ no._______________ relationship to child____________ 
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